Craig, Sondra

From: Asp, Brian

Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 2:01 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: RE: CSM Review Reminder

Sorry,

The utilities approves both.

Brian

From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 8, 2022 1:51 PM

To: Asp, Brian <aspb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: CSM Review Reminder

Good afternoon,
Just reaching out to see if you have taken a look at the attached CSMs.

® 3530 & 3504 County Road B (routed 11/15)
e 3324™StS (routed 11/28)

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)

Deputy Clerk - City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse Wi 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org




